
 
 

 

Camp Eagle Eye- Summer Camp 2021 

Camp Eagle Eye will be held summer of 2021.  There will be two sessions (one in June and one in 

July). Existing school families have priority registration for summer camp. Summer camp registration 

for existing families opens January 31.  Registration for summer camp opens to the general public 

on February 19. Families may sign up for one or both sessions.  Weekly themes will vary and are 

lots of fun! Be on the lookout on our website and social media for the weekly themes. 

 

*Dates:  

• Session One: June 7 – July 2 

• Campus Closed for staff summer break: July 5 – July 9 

• Session Two: July 12 – July 30  

• Campus Closed for staff training and center deep cleaning one week prior to the start of 
2021-2022 school year 

 
*Cost (paid via FACTS account for existing families): 

 Preschool: $650 per session (infants rate is $750/month) 
 School Age: $450 per session (plus field trip expenses) 

 School age is incoming kindergarten – 8th grade students  
 

*Registration 

• Current students can fill out the google form on our website.  
Priority registration is for current students and their siblings and is open from January 31 
through February 17 

• Students not enrolled at St. John need to complete the paper form, also available on our 
website 

• Summer Camp opens to the general public on February 19 
 

Summer Camp information for Preschool aged children: 

Preschool students who wish to attend St. John Catholic Academy year-round are most welcome to sign up 

for summer camp (the same monthly tuition rate applies), but taking the summer off does not mean giving 

up your preschool spot when the school year is back in session in August (as long as the child is registered 

and family paid registration fee for the 2021-2022 school year).  Likewise, preschool aged students who are 

new to our school for summer camp are not guaranteed a preschool spot during the school year (unless they 

have already been registered, paid registration fee and have been accepted for the 2021-2022 school year). 

Preschool teachers are likely to change during summer camp, as we offer our teachers the opportunity to 

take summers off as well.  Staffing will be within appropriate ratio, but may look a little different during summer 

camp.  Additionally, some of our regular school teachers and aides prefer to work summers for additional 

income.   

 


